
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

 The Hermiston School District 8R, Hermiston, Oregon, invites 
proposals for certain construction planning services in advance 
of potential construction projects.  The services may also include 
serving as the District’s representative during construction 
phases.  
 
 The entire solicitation packet may be requested from Wade Smith, 
Deputy Superintendent, Hermiston School District 8R, 305 SW 11th 
St., Hermiston, OR  97838, or by telephone at 541-667-6013, or 
downloaded at: 
http://hermiston.k12.or.us/community/facilities-master-plannin
g/current-rfps/ 
 
 
 Proposals must be sealed and conform to all requirements 
contained within the solicitation packet.  Proposals must be 
physically delivered to Mr. Smith at the above address by 1:00 p.m. 
on 10-21-15. Late, faxed, or electronically submitted proposals 
will not be accepted. 

 
 Proposals will be publically opened at the above address 
immediately after the time set for the delivery deadline stated 
above.  

 
 The District may reject any proposal not in compliance with the 
solicitation packet, and may reject for good cause any or all 
proposals. 
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